
 

 

 

Friday 21st January 2022      

What a busy two weeks we have had here at 
Trawden! On Monday Year 2 were extremely 
busy exploring on and around our school field in 
search of microhabitats. Well done everyone on 
your finds! This week the Lancashire Fire Service 
came to visit our school to discuss matters on 
keeping safe and looking out for others. We 
hope our children have learned some valuable 
life skills. With this in mind, may I politely ask 
that all Parents/Carers be mindful when driving 
up and around the school area, as we have had 
several complaints in relation to this. Some of 
our Year 5 children were left a little disappointed 
as unfortunately the Tag Rugby Tournament had 
to be postponed again this week, but to cheer us 
up our new kit had arrived! We will keep you  
informed when a new date has been confirmed.                       

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend and 
thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Stinchon  

 

 

This newsletter will continue to be sent to you via 

ParentMail every fortnight. 

Monday 24th Jan - Y6 heights and 

weights 

Friday 4th Feb - GB athlete delivering a  

motivational circuit assembly - sponsor 

forms and money in by 31st January! 

W.B. 7th Feb - PSHE/Mental Health 

week 

Tuesday 8th Feb -  Internet Safety Day 

Tuesday 8th Feb - PTFA Film Night for 

EYFS/KS1 & KS2 

Friday 11th Feb - Finish for half term 

Monday 21st Feb - Back to School 

Thursday 3rd March - World Book Day 

dressing up day - 25th anniversary  

Board games needed 

please! 

If you have any board games you no longer 

use/need please would you 

kindly donate them to school 

as these will be used for our 

friendship groups. 

 

PARKING:-  

Please be mindful of your speed as you drive up and 

down Dean Street.  

                                                                                                    

* DO NOT  PARK ON THE  YELLOW LINES                     

OR ZIG-ZAGS OR IN THE TURNING CIRCLE.                                   

* This is for turning only NOT parking as it causes a 

back up of  traffic - more than usual. This is to help 

to keep all children safe.  

Parents and children must not park in or walk 

through the staff car park. It gets very busy at the 

start and end of the day. This is to keep everyone 

safe. 

If you have any concerns then please contact the 

school office.    

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Please note we have 

changed the date for our 

film night. Both KS1 & KS2 

will be attending on Tuesday 

8th February 3.30pm  - 5.30 pm.                                         

Entry fee £5 - to be paid prior to arrival and 

via Parentmail.                                Thank you.  



 

      

 

Monday - Karate with Sensei  Simon, 

every Monday  3.30pm - 5pm 

Wednesdays - Pro Sport,  Athletics for KS2 3.30 

- 4.30pm  (5 weeks) 12th Jan - 9th 

Feb 

Thursdays - Pro Sport, Multi-skills for EYFS & 

KS1 3.30 - 4.30pm  (5 weeks) 13th 

Jan - 10th Feb 

Household Support Fund  

Pendle Borough Council have been given funding by the 

DWP to support residents who are struggling to afford 

food, utility bills and other essential items this winter. The 

scheme is being managed by Burnley, Pendle and  

Rossendale Community Voluntary Service. Please use the 

link below to see if you are eligible or 

to make a claim.  

https://www.pendle.gov.uk/

info/20030/community_advice_and_guidance/529/covid-

19_support_for_individuals/3 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of our certificate 

winners from the last 2 weeks! 

EYFS -  Grace, Oliver & Ella 

YR 1 -  Evie & Ellie  

YR 2 -  Walter & Coco 

YR 3 -  Archie, Maddie & Harry 

YR 4 -  Freddie, Martha, Alfie, Violet & Isla 

YR 5 -  Tilly, William, Jacob &Ibrahim 

YR 6 -  Daisy, Kara, Conrad & Jazmine 

Unfortunately we have had a few 

children off school this week with 

a tummy bug. Please see the 

attached link which gives  

information on how to deal with these types of 

bugs and also return to school times - It must 

be 48 hours after the last bout of vomiting or 

diarrhoea. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-

vomiting/ 

Trawden Forest Primary School’s Little Library! 

Will be open on Mondays 3:20pm – 

3:40pm and Thursdays 3:20pm – 

3:40pm 

Our school librarians would like to    

invite you to enjoy our outdoor library from next week! 

Within our whole school efforts to promote reading for 

pleasure, we have created an on-site book storage area to 

swap books. We will open the library every Monday and             

Thursday afternoon for you to browse, select and/or drop 

off any books you’d like to donate. We have a ‘grown ups’ 

books swap and a children’s book swap within the book 

storage box, so there will 

be something in there for 

everyone! It is completely 

free and we would love 

you to enjoy a love of 

reading across the                   

generations.                                                

If you have any donations 

for our little library, or our 

school library, we would 

gratefully accept them.  

Mrs Dixon and the                         

librarians  


